
Driving the future of transport  

Thinking about buying a 
Zero Emissions Vehicle? 
You can drive the future of transport by buying  
a zero emissions vehicle (ZEV) with the help of the 
Victorian Government’s ZEV Subsidy*.

* Eligibility criteria apply. 



Zero emissions vehicles (ZEVs) are an 
important step in Victoria’s transition 
to a clean energy future – a transition 
away from fossil fuel powered vehicles 
to a cleaner, greener and now more 
affordable way of driving.

Buying a new vehicle is a big decision. 
The Victorian Government’s ZEV 
Subsidy reduces the upfront cost of a 
new vehicle to get you driving the 
future of transport sooner.

To learn more about the ZEV Subsidy, 
ask your car dealer, or scan this QR 
code to visit the Solar Victoria website.

If you’d like to speak to us in your 
language you can access free phone 
translation services by calling the 
National Translating and Interpreting 
Service on 131 450.

solar.vic.gov.au/zero-emissions-vehicle-subsidy
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Cleaner, greener, more affordable 
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